Obstetrics And Gynecology In Chinese
Medicine Maciocia
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience virtually lesson,
amusement, as without difficulty as bargain can be gotten by just checking out
a book obstetrics and gynecology in chinese medicine maciocia next it is not
directly done, you could acknowledge even more on the order of this life, going
on for the world.
We manage to pay for you this proper as without difficulty as easy artifice to
get those all. We come up with the money for obstetrics and gynecology in
chinese medicine maciocia and numerous ebook collections from fictions to
scientific research in any way. in the course of them is this obstetrics and
gynecology in chinese medicine maciocia that can be your partner.

The Channels of Acupuncture Cards Giovanni Maciocia 2006 Flash cards allow
students and practitioners of acupuncture to test themselves on the channels
and extraordinary vessels of acupuncture.
Acupuncture in Practice Hugh MacPherson (Ph. D.) 1997 Written by THE leading
lights in the field of integrating acupuncture into a Western medical system,
this book bridges the gap between the theoretical foundations of acupuncture
and its application in a modern Western clinical context. Each case history
focuses on the complexities and dilemmas of treatment that are tackled,
providing valuable insights by experienced practitioners into the management of
a course of acupuncture treatment.
Chinese Medical Psychiatry Bob Flaws 2001 This book discusses the disease
causes and mechanisms, pattern discrimination, treatment principles, and
Chinese medical treatmnet of more than 20 traditional Chinese psychiatric
diseases as well as the same information on 12 modern Western psychiatric
disorders. Each chapter dealing with either a traditional or modern disease
category also includes extensive information on the Western medical nosology,
etiology, differential diagnosis, pathophysiology, epidemiology, treatment,
side effects, and criteria for referral written by a Western psychiatrist.
There are also abstracts of recent Chinese and Western research as well as
multiple case histories.
Diagnosis in Chinese Medicine Giovanni Maciocia 2018-03-28 Part I: Diagnosis by
Observation Section 1: Observation of the Body, Mind and Complexion 1.
OBservation Of The Body Shape, Physique And Demeanor 2. OBservation Of The
Mind, Spirit And Emotion 3. OBservation Of The Complexion Color 4. OBservation
Of Body Movements Section 2: Parts of the Body 5. OBservation Of Head, Face And
Hair 6. OBservation Of The Eyes 7. OBservation Of The Nose 8. OBservation Of
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Lips, Mouth, Palate, Teeth, Gums And Philtrum 9. OBservation Of The Ears 10.
OBservation Of Throat And Neck 11. OBservation Of The Back 12. OBservation Of
Women's Breasts 13. OBservation Of The Heartbeat 14. OBservation Of The Hands
15. OBservation Of The Nails 16. OBservation Of The Chest And Abdomen 17.
OBservation Of Genitalia 18. OBservation Of The Four Limbs 19. OBservation Of
The Legs 20. OBservation Of Excretions 21. OBservation Of The Skin 22.
OBservation In Children Section 3: Tongue Diagnosis 23. TOngue Diagnosis 24.
TOngue-Body Color 25. TOngue Body Shape 26. TOngue Coating 27. TOngue Images
And Patterns Part II: Diagnosis by Interrogation 28. INtroduction 29. PAin 30.
FOod And Taste 31. STools And Urine 32. THirst And Drink 33. ENergy Levels 34.
HEad 35. FAce 36. THroat And Neck 37. BOdy 38. CHest And Abdomen 39. LImbs 40.
SLeep 41. SWeating 42. EArs And Eyes 43. FEeling Of Cold, Feeling Of Heat And
Fever 44. MEntal-Emotional Symptoms 45. SExual Symptoms 46. WOmen's Symptoms
47. CHildren's Symptoms 48. DIagnosing The Causes Of Disease Part III:
Diagnosis by Palpation 49. DIagnosis by Palpation 50. PUlse Qualities 51.
PAlpation Of Parts Of The Body 52. PAlpation Of Channels Part IV: Diagnosis by
Hearing and Smelling 53. DIagnosis By Hearing 54. DIagnosis By Smelling Part V:
Symptoms and Signs Section 1: Symptoms and Signs of Parts of the Body 55. HEad
And Face 56. FAce Color 57. EArs 58. NOse 59. THroat 60. MOuth, Tongue, Teeth,
Gums, Lips, Palate And Philtrum 61. EYes 62. NEck, Shoulders And Upper Back 63.
CHest 64. LImbs 65. ARms 66. LEgs 67. LOwer Back 68. BOdy 69. DIgestive System
And Taste 70. THirst And Drink 71. ABdomen 72. DEfecation 73. URination 74.
ANus 75. MEn's Sexual And Genital Symptoms 76. SWeating 77. SKin Signs 78.
EMotional Symptoms 79. MEntal And Emotional Symptoms 80. MEntal Difficulties
81. SLeep 82. FEeling Of Cold, Feeling Of Heat, Fever 83. VOice, Speech And
Sounds Section 2: Gynecological Symptoms and Signs 84. MEnstrual Symptoms 85.
PRoblems At Period Time 86. PRoblems Of Pregnancy 87. PRoblems After Childbirth
88. BReast Signs 89. MIscellaneous Gynecological Symptoms Section 3: Pediatric
Symptoms and Signs 90. CHildren's Problems Part VI: Identification of Internal
Organ Patterns 91. HEart 92. SPleen 93. LIver 94. LUngs 95. KIdneys 96. SMall
Intestine 97. STomach 98. GAll-Bladder 99. LArge Intestine 100. BLadder
Appendices Appendix 1: Case Histories Appendix 2: Prescriptions Appendix 3:
History of Diagnosis in Chinese Medicine Glossary Bibliography Chinese
Chronology
The Luo Collaterals David Twicken 2015-07-21 First referenced in the Ling Shu
and the Su Wen, the Luo Collaterals or Luo Mai, are an integral part of the
acupuncture channel system. In this book, Dr. David Twicken provides a
comprehensive account of the Luo Mai, including detailed analyses of the
classical and contemporary theories and clinical applications. Modern
practitioners often use the Luo Collaterals to treat the emotions and the
organs, with treatments influencing the blood network, especially the veins and
capillaries, along the Luo pathways. Dr. Twicken presents a thorough historical
analysis of the new theories on which our modern understanding of the Luo
Collaterals and Luo points is based, and explains the applications. He explores
the classical Chinese medical and Taoist interpretation of the Shen, the five
Shen and the emotions and provides a comprehensive historical analysis of the
Window of the Sky points. Dr. Twicken also includes instruction on Healing
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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Sounds Qigong, one of the oldest and most effective forms used to treat the
emotions, the internal organs and the five Shen. An accessible and
authoritative guide to the Luo Collaterals, this book will be of immense value
to students and practitioners of acupuncture and Chinese medicine, Taiji and
Qigong practitioners; and anyone with an interest in Taoist practice.
Extraordinary Vessels Kiiko Matsumoto 1986 The most detailed exposition of the
vessels in the English language.
Neuropuncture Michael Corradino 2017-06-21 Neuropuncture is the clinical manual
of a groundbreaking acupuncture system that incorporates neuroscience into its
clinical applications for pain management, orthopaedic conditions and internal
medicine. It shows acupuncturists how to apply research into the
neurophysiological mechanisms of acupuncture and electrical acupuncture to the
traditional TCM model of healthcare. The book explains how acupuncture works
using Western medical science and illustrates how to apply this knowledge to
clinical cases with electrical acupuncture, creating evidence-based acupuncture
protocols. These protocols are clinically proven and result in reproducible
clinical outcomes.
Treating Emotional Trauma with Chinese Medicine CT Holman 2017-11-21 Emotional
trauma can upset the harmony of the body and reduce the body's ability to heal
and regulate itself. Once the traumas are identified and treated, the body will
function at an optimum level and will respond to treatments for other
conditions present. This book integrates the multi-diagnostic and treatment
methods existing in Chinese medicine, and contains diagnostics such as facial,
pulse, tongue, and channel palpation diagnosis. Treatments include acupuncture,
Chinese herbal formulas, qigong, shamanic drumming, and lifestyle and
nutritional recommendations. Many types of emotional traumas and their
manifestations are presented, including fear, anxiety, panic attacks, PTSD,
depression, mood swings, insomnia and sensory organ impairment. How to prevent
future emotional trauma will be discussed, and case studies are included to
show the application of theory in practice.
Clinical Pearls Giovanni Maciocia 2020-08-04 This book is a collection of
Givoanni's insights into Chinese Medicine based on his 39 years of clinical
experience in the UK and USA. The book covers a wide array of topics, ranging
from interesting case histories to long discussions on diseases, in particular:
autoimmune diseases, the functions of the Triple Burner, the classification and
treatment of Heat and the functions and pathology of the Shen and Hun.
Beckmann and Ling's Obstetrics and Gynecology Robert Casanova 2018-04-05
Publisher's Note: Products purchased from 3rd Party sellers are not guaranteed
by the Publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to any online
entitlements included with the product. Published in collaboration with the
American College of Obstetrics and Gynecology, this highly respected resource
provides the foundational knowledge medical students need to complete an Ob/Gyn
rotation, pass national standardized exams, and competently care for women in
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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clinical practice. Fully compliant with the College’s guidelines, treatment
recommendations, and committee opinions, the text also aligns with the
Association of Professors of Gynecology and Obstetrics' educational objectives,
upon which most clerkship evaluations and final exams are based.
The Foundations of Chinese Medicine Giovanni Maciocia 1989-01 This
comprehensive and scholarly work presents an explanation of the theories of
Chinese Medicine in relation to clinical practice, as well as information on
creative adaptation of Chinese Medicine theory to Western clinical conditions.
The author combines scholarship with a readable style and well-structured
content that can be read through or used as an easy clinical reference. By
including the clinical use of over 200 acupuncture points and discussing many
previously neglected aspects of Chinese Medicine, this is the most-detailed and
comprehensive textbook of Chinese Medicine available in English!
Fu Qing-zhu's Gynecology Shan Fu 1992
Handbook of Obstetrics & Gynecology in Chinese Medicine Yu Jin 1998 Drawing on
four decades of experience as a clinician, researcher, and teacher of
obstetrics and gynecology, the author provides a handbook for practitioners
that integrates both Chinese and Western medical knowledge.
Treatment of Infertility with Chinese Medicine E-Book Jane Lyttleton 2013-04-15
The second edition of this popular text systematically addresses all aspects of
treatment of infertility using Chinese medicine. Clinically focused and with a
new easy-to-navigate design, the book begins by covering all the essential
fundamentals you will need to understand and treat infertility, before going on
to look at what Chinese medicine offers in the way of treatment for functional
infertility in men and women, gynecological disorders which contribute to
infertility and relevant lifestyle factors. Jane Lyttleton importantly devotes
a large part of the book to discussing ways in which Chinese medicine and
Western medicine might work together to overcome infertility, and details the
increased experience over the past decade in working with IVF patients and
their specialists. Leaps forward have also been made in the understanding of
conditions such as Polycystic ovarian syndrome and immune infertility. New
Features · Greatly expanded section on the place of Chinese medicine and IVF in
treatment of infertility · New information on Polycystic ovarian disease and
immune infertility and how Chinese medicine approaches their treatment ·
Updated and balanced advice on pre-conception care · Clinically focused, with
easy-to-navigate design Detailed and clear Chinese medicine treatment
strategies are described. Information on reproductive biology and Western
physiology are included to provide an understanding of the complexity of a
patient's symptoms and conditions. Western treatment options that may impact
Chinese medicine treatment are described, along with details about how these
two perspectives can work together. Clinical approaches to supporting the early
stages of a pregnancy and preventing miscarriage are included. Advice is
offered on pre-conception help and the optimum diet and lifestyle choices for
preparing for a pregnancy. The author is a well-known specialist in this field.
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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Diagnosis in Chinese Medicine Giovanni Maciocia 2004 Easily accessible and
heavily illustrated, this complete guide to diagnosis in Chinese Medicine
places an emphasis on "real world" issues. Focusing on clear interpretations of
signs and symptoms, it addresses the practice beyond the theory and leads
readers through both basic and sophisticated levels of diagnostic
interpretation. Since Chinese medicine diagnosis relies on a subtle appraisal
of a patient's disharmony, many factors beyond traditional Western symptoms are
considered, including a patient's voice, the absence of thirst, feeling hot or
cold, the patient's smell, tone of voice, and glitter of eyes. This practical
resource helps readers carefully interpret of a range of nuances. Provides a
clinical understanding of Traditional Chinese Medicine Offers an unparalleled
depth of information that is meticulously cross-referenced Includes all the
signs and symptoms, however subtle, that a modern patient may present in the
clinic Provides clinical experience and understanding from a leader in the
field of Chinese medicine Clearly outlines the decision-making options in key
situations to help readers through the most challenging topics Logically
organized so readers can quickly find the information they need in clinical
situations
The Three Treasures Giovanni Maciocia 2014-02-10
Obstetrics and Gynecology in Chinese Medicine Giovanni Maciocia 2011 New for
this edition: New attractive two-colour layout with book marks to ease
navigation Endometriosis and its treatment now included and fully covered in a
new chapter Infertility chapter includes recent research highlighting factors
in infertility All prescriptions now removed from the text and attractively
presented in three appendices: Patient Remedies, Prescriptions and Three
Treasure Remedies.
Shang Han Lun Zhongjing Zhang 1999 The Shang Han Lun (On Cold Damage) is among
the oldest surviving, the most copiously annotated and the most revered of
Chinas traditional medical texts. Of all of Chinas early medical classics, the
Shang Han Lun is undoubtedly the one with the greatest relevance to the modern
practice of Chinese medicine, and the one most deserving of Western attention.
It was the first book to attempt to incorporate medicinal therapy into the
medicine of systematic correspondences and channels and network vessels. Far
ahead of its time in both theory and practice, it is not surprising that the
prescriptions it contains comprise an important part of todays medicinal
formulary.
The Foundations of Chinese Medicine E-Book Giovanni Maciocia 2015-05-11 This
highly successful textbook covers the basic theory of traditional Chinese
medicine and acupuncture, and discusses in detail the use of acupuncture points
and the principles of treatment. The material is based on rigorous reference to
ancient and modern Chinese texts, and explains the application of theory in the
context of Western clinical practice. The new edition features new and updated
material plus an accompanying website containing over 650 self-testing
questions in a variety of formats. 25th Anniversary edition of the Western
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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world’s best-selling book on Chinese medicine! Logical, sequential organization
builds from basic theoretical concepts, through functions of individual organs,
diagnosis, pathology, pattern recognition & disease categories, and the
appropriate use of acupuncture points Clearly explains the theory and practice
of Chinese Medicine to Western medical audiences Based on a unique and
invaluable combination of extensive clinical experience in the West, current
Chinese Medicine textbooks and ancient sources, in particular, the ‘Yellow
Emperor’s Classic of Internal Medicine’ (Nei Jing) and the ‘Classic of
Difficulties’ (Nan Jing) Includes Pinyin equivalents to make it immediately
evident which original term is being translated Abundantly illustrated with
over 750 line drawings and more than 1000 tables & boxes designed to emphasize
the key facts End of chapter Learning Outcomes point out ‘must-know’
information A helpful colour-plate section provides valuable information for
diagnosis Cases Studies and Case Histories apply theory to diagnosis and
treatment, bringing the subject to life in a realistic context An extensive
Glossary explains new terms and their origins from translation Additional
Appendices list Prescriptions, Bibliography and Chinese Chronology Authored by
Giovanni Maciocia, one of the Western world's leading subject matter experts An
accompanying EVOLVE website provides over 650 self-testing questions and
answers to help readers check their understanding of frequently complex
information New Case Histories help ‘bring the subject to life’ Expanded
subject area coverage including new clinical guidelines and additional
acupuncture point combinations Contains further analysis of acupuncture point
actions Innovative guidelines aid students learning Chinese Medicine patterns
Acupuncture Point Combinations Jeremy Ross 1995 This book covers the principles
and practice of combining acupuncture points - expanding a practitioner's
repertoire and increasing their skills - enabling them to use a balanced and
appropriate choice of points in the treatment of patients. Information onthe
combination of the main points of the fourteen channels is covered in the book
prior to outlining specific point combinations for selected disease syndromes.
Discussion of combining points according to dermatome theory and according to
the energy centres of the body is also discussed, as is combining points for
the mind end emotions, and for lifestyle and behaviour. No existing book covers
this aspect of clinical practice in such thorough and wide-ranging detail.
The Merck Manual of Diagnosis and Therapy 2011-07-20 The world's most widely
used medical reference is now better than ever! For its 19th Edition, the Merck
Manual of Diagnosis and Therapy has been thoroughly updated and thoughtfully
expanded, with more than 850 additional pages, 15 new chapters, over 300 new
tables, and 56 new figures. Packed with essential information on diagnosing and
treating medical disorders, this handy, compact guide was written by a team of
clinicians for everyday use by medical professionals for delivery of the best
care to their patients. Designed for maximum clinical utility, the new Merck
Manual of Diagnosis and Therapy 19th edition makes it easy to find the right
information, right when it is needed. It is a must-have for medical students,
residents, practicing physicians, nurses, and allied health professionals. Free
1-year Mobile App Access when you purchase the printed manual. The Skyscape
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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mobile version, available for Blackberry® and Android™ devices, the iPhone® and
Windows Mobile® phones, and other popular platforms, uses technology to
transform the answers found in The Merck Manual into action.
Acupuncture in Pregnancy and Childbirth Zita West 2008-01 ACUPUNCTURE IN
PREGNANCY AND CHILDBIRTH is a concise highly illustrated and practical guide to
using acupuncture to treat women throughout their pregnancy and labour. Drawing
on an unparalleled wealth of experience as a midwife and an acupuncturist, the
author has produced a book accessible to both acupuncture students and
practitioners covering physiology related to pregnancy and childbirth,
illuminating links between Western knowledge and acupuncture approaches and
suggesting points and point combinations for particular stages and actions
during pregnancy and labour. Highly illustrated with summary boxes and
guidelines Covers nutritional aspects of pregnancy Gives practical advice and
instruction on the use of acupuncture through the four trimesters of pregnancy
and labour Uses case examples to further illustrate the text Covers recent
advances in relation to the effects of aspirin and heparin to the immune system
and pregnancy Includes IVF pregnancies Glossary and appendix of useful
addresses Fully updated and revised throughout to include recent research
Nutrition and its effect on the foetus (new and developing area of research)
Acupuncture for IVF and Assisted Reproduction - E-Book Irina Szmelskyj
2014-09-18 The management of infertility using acupuncture is an expanding area
of practice and one which is frequently rewarding for TCM acupuncture
practitioners. Acupuncture for IVF and Assisted Reproduction has been specially
prepared to meet the growing demand for information in this area and draws upon
20 years combined experience of the authors together with the latest evidence
from both orthodox medicine and TCM. Richly illustrated and clearly written
throughout, the book takes the reader through the anatomy and physiology of
reproductive medicine (from both an orthodox and TCM perspective) and explains
the underlying basis of orthodox medical fertility tests and investigations.
The volume then explores the pathology and aetiology of TCM syndromes and shows
how common fertility-related conditions, such as endometriosis and male factor
infertility, affect Assisted Reproductive Technology (ART) success rates. It
explains in great detail how to take a reproductive medical history and
successfully diagnose TCM syndromes. Acupuncture for IVF and Assisted
Reproduction also provides guidelines on how to regulate the menstrual cycle in
preparation for IVF treatment and shows how lifestyle can affect fertility and
ART success rates. Placing a strong emphasis on the practical aspects of
patient care, Acupuncture for IVF and Assisted Reproduction contains an
abundance of case history templates, algorithmic acupuncture treatment pathways
and patient fact sheets and will be ideal for all acupuncture practitioners
working in this field. "A must have for the bookshelf of any acupuncturist who
is ever called upon to treat fertility issues - if you have room for one book
this surely must be it." Reviewed by The Acupuncture Fertility Centre March
2015 "Practitioners of all levels of experience and TCM students should find it
compelling reading and an invaluable companion to their learning." Reviewed by
Stephen Clarke, Journal of the Australian Traditional Medicine Society May 2015
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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"This book is extremely well re-searched and referenced." Reviewed by Danny
Maxwell on behalf of Journal of Chinese Medicine, February 2015
Fluid Physiology and Pathology in Traditional Chinese Medicine Steven Clavey
1995 Assists in the diagnosis of conditions resulting from fluid pathology and
discusses approaches to treatment using both herbal remedies and acupuncture.
The text is augmented by clinical cases and listings of formulae and herbs used
in treatments.
Management of Cancer with Chinese Medicine Peiwen Li 2003 Integration of
Chinese medicine in a cancer treatment strategy offers major advantages in
dealing with commonly seen complications of the disease and in combating the
side-effects of treatment by conventional medicine methods such as surgery,
radiotherapy and chemotherapy. This new reference is the first comprehensive
book in English on the Chinese medicine approach to cancer management, written
by a highly respected TCM oncology specialist. Drawing on the author's wide
experience in one of Beijing's leading hospitals, Management of Cancer with
Chinese Medicine provides a unique insight into the Chinese approach to
treating cancer, emphasizing the roles played by acupuncture, herbal medicine,
Qigong therapy and diet therapy in strengthening the body and acting
synergistically with conventional medicine to radically improve the quality of
life of cancer patients. Presents the author's wide-ranging experience in the
integration of Chinese and conventional medicine to achieve the most effective
cancer treatment strategy. Designed for TCM practitioners to consult in their
daily practice working either in an alternative or conventional medicine
environment. Provides a comprehensive discussion of the role of Chinese
medicine in post-operative management and in reducing the main side-effects of
radiotherapy and chemotherapy. Explains the application of Chinese medicine in
the management of the main complications of cancer such as pain, fever and
bleeding. Gives the etiology, pathology, and full pattern identification for
each condition, with herbal medicine and acupuncture treatment indicated for
each pattern. Features carefully selected clinical experiences and case studies
of 16 other eminent Chinese doctors to place Professor Li's approach in
perspective and broaden the information available to practitioners. Includes
chapters on diet therapy and Qigong, both of which can be practiced by patients
at home.
The Psyche in Chinese Medicine E-Book Giovanni Maciocia 2009-07-30 THE PSYCHE
IN CHINESE MEDICINE comprehensively discusses the treatment of mental-emotional
disorders with both acupuncture and herbal medicine. Suitable for practitioners
and students of Chinese medicine it discusses first the aetiology, pathology
and diagnosis of mental disorders. It explores the nature of the Mind (Shen),
Ethereal Soul (Hun), Corporeal Soul (Po), Intellect (Yi) and Will-Power (Zhi)
and then presents the diagnosis and treatment of the most common psychological
disorders with both acupuncture and Chinese herbs in detail. Specific chapters
focus on the treatment of common conditions including depression, anxiety,
insomnia, panic attacks, bipolar disorder and Attention Deficit Hyperactivity
Disorder. Each condition is illustrated with case histories from the author’s
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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35 years-long practice. Comprehensive discussion of the nature of the Shen,
Hun, Po, Yi and Zhi in Chinese medicine The first detailed description of the
nature and functions of the Hun (Ethereal Soul) and how that relates to
conditions such as depression, bipolar disorders and Attention Deficit
Hyperactivity Disorder An entire chapter dedicated to the functions of
acupuncture points in the treatment of mental-emotional disorders Case studies
that offer realistic insights and understanding to the range of diagnostic and
treatment choices the practitioner can make Attractive 2-colour page layout
gives easy access and navigation around the text
The Channels of Acupuncture Giovanni Maciocia 2006 The premier English language
text examining the secondary channels and extraordinary vessels of acupuncture.
The Practice of Chinese Medicine Giovanni Maciocia 2008 The new edition of this
popular clinical text describes the application of traditional Chinese medical
theory to the diagnosis and treatment of up to 48 diseases, conditions, and
disorders. In addition to the existing 34 covered in the first edition, 14 new
conditions and symptoms have been added.
The Foundations of Chinese Medicine Giovanni Maciocia 2005 This exciting new
edition covers the theory of traditional Chinese medicine and acupuncture, and
discusses in detail the function of the acupuncture points and principles of
treatment.
Principles of Chinese Medical Andrology Bob Damone 2008-01-01 This book is an
advanced textbook and clinical manual devoted to the treatment of andrological
diseases with Chinese medicine, written for English-speaking students and
practitioners of Chinese medicine. Book 1 introduces the foundations of Chinese
andrology, beginning with a short history of andrology in Chinese medicine and
progressing to discussions of anatomy of the male genitourinary system; the
channels and network vessels; the viscera and bowels; disease causes and
pathomechanisms; Chinese andrological diseases and general treatment
principles. Book 2 covers specific andrological diseases including their
definition; Western medical perspective; causes and pathomechanisms; disease
and pattern discrimination; treatment principles; treatment with Chinese
medicinals and acumoxa therapy; representative Chinese research abstracts, and
case studies. The major evidence-based complementary Western herbs and
supplements for each condition are also included, as Western patients are often
already taking them by the time they seek the help of a physician of Chinese
medicine or they are interested in taking them. Further, because the reader of
this book is most likely to be a Western English-speaking person, the material
is organized by Western medical disease categories, and each Western medical
disease is reframed into its constituent Chinese disease categories. Without
question, this book offers a major contribution towards a greater understanding
of men's health and illness for those in the West to study or practice Chinese
medicine.
Healing Your Eyes with Chinese Medicine Andy Rosenfarb 2011-08-30 Optimal eye
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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health is just around the corner with this guide to treating common eye
disorders with acupuncture, herbs, and other tenets of Chinese medicine For the
past ten years, Andy Rosenfarb has successfully used acupuncture and Chinese
medicine to treat a wide range of eye conditions. His treatments include
moxibustion techniques, tuina (massage), microcurrent stimulation, Chinese
herbs, and qigong exercises, along with “essential acupuncture” where essential
oils are placed on acupuncture points. The culmination of his work—which
includes a recent pioneering study involving metabolic testing—is this handbook
for healing the kinds of conditions too often considered almost impossibly
challenging or irreversible. The first half of Healing Your Eyes with Chinese
Medicine explains Traditional Chinese Medicine and its perspective on the eyes,
which is based on the idea that the eyes and the brain work in tandem, not
isolation. The second half focuses on proven methods derived from Rosenfarb’s
practice, including nutritional, supplemental, and lifestyle adjustments.
Individual chapters cover eye disorders such as glaucoma, macular degeneration,
retinitis pigmentosa, and many more. This book is intended as a practical
manual to help readers understand their eyes and vision more comprehensively,
and to learn new, affordable ways for retaining the precious gift of sight.
Tongue Diagnosis in Chinese Medicine Giovanni Maciocia 1995-01-01
Chinese Medicine and Healing TJ Hinrichs 2013 This illustrated history is a
comprehensive introduction to Chinese healing practices across time and
cultures. Global contributions from 58 scholars in archaeology, history,
anthropology, religion, and medicine make this a vital resource for those
working in East Asian or world history, medical history, anthropology,
biomedicine, and healing arts.
The Practice of Chinese Medicine Giovanni Maciocia 1994-01 A foremost Western
expert on Chinese Medicine demonstrates how acupuncture and Chinese herbs are
used in everyday clinical practice. He integrates extensive research with
abundant direct clinical experience.
Warm Disease Theory Jian Min Wen 2000 An academic, rigorous, and faithful
translation of one of the four great classics of Chinese medicine.
The Essential Guide to Acupuncture in Pregnancy & Childbirth Debra Betts 2006
Diagnosis in Chinese Medicine - E-Book Giovanni Maciocia 2018-03-22 Written by
world-renowned author and teacher Giovanni Maciocia, Diagnosis in Chinese
Medicine, 2nd Edition is a comprehensive, highly illustrated, and easy-tounderstand resource. With a focus on clear interpretations of "real world"
signs and symptoms, this new edition addresses the practice beyond the theory
and leads you through both basic and sophisticated levels of diagnostic
interpretation. Since Chinese medicine diagnosis relies on a subtle appraisal
of a patient's disharmony, many factors beyond traditional Western symptoms are
considered, including a patient's voice, the absence of thirst, feeling hot or
cold, the patient's smell, tone of voice, and glitter of eyes. This practical
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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resource helps students and practitioners alike carefully interpret a wide
range of diagnostic nuances. One-of-a-kind text gives you a clinical
understanding of Traditional Chinese Medicine. Rich, unique content offers an
unparalleled depth of information that is meticulously cross-referenced.
Includes all the signs and symptoms that a modern patient may present in the
clinic, no matter how subtle. Outlines the decision-making options in key
situations to help you through the most challenging topics. Case histories with
diagnoses present common conditions that professionals will often find in
practice. Logically organized to help you quickly find the information you need
in clinical situations. Written by a leader in the field of Chinese medicine
provides you with an expert’s clinical experience and understanding. NEW!
Clinical and Treatments notes provide practical information on acupuncture –
including herbal treatment, when appropriate – for most symptoms and signs,
giving the book a clinical application in therapy. NEW! UPDATED full-color
design and color photographs depict external clinical signs for more accurate
clinical recognition. NEW! Learning outcomes summarize the basics that you
should know after completing a chapter. NEW! Thoroughly updated content from an
expert author clarifies the best practices for diagnosis in Traditional Chinese
Medicine.
Obstetrics and Gynecology in Chinese Medicine E-Book Giovanni Maciocia
2011-05-12 New edition of the most comprehensive Chinese Medicine Obstetrics
and Gynecology textbook in the English language World-renowned author and
teacher Giovanni Maciocia gives a clear, detailed explanation of the
physiology, pathology and aetiology of women's disorders in Traditional Chinese
Medicine (TCM) and adapts these to Western conditions and patients. Seventy
gynecological conditions are discussed in detail with consideration given to
differentiation between conditions, the advised treatment using acupuncture and
herbs, prevention and prognosis. Guidelines on lifestyle and use of the eight
Extraordinary Vessels are provided, with case studies allowing easy application
of theory to practice throughout. New for this edition: New attractive twocolour layout with book marks to ease navigation Endometriosis and its
treatment now included and fully covered in a new chapter Infertility chapter
includes recent research highlighting factors in infertility All prescriptions
now removed from the text and attractively presented in three appendices:
Patient Remedies, Prescriptions and Three Treasure Remedies "Obstetrics and
Gynecology in Chinese Medicine is a paradigmatic work. It is tempered with
reverence and innovation, meticulous archival attention and detailed modern
clinical insight. When future generations look back at this work...they will
find not only knowledge and wisdom but also reasons for inspiration and awe."
From the Foreword to the first edition by Ted J. Kaptchuk, Associate Director,
Centre for Alternative Medicine Research, Beth Israel Hospital; Instructor in
Medicine, Harvard medical School, Boston, USA. • Physiology and pathology of
women’s disorders in Chinese medicine • Aetiology and diagnosis of women’s
disorders • Differentiation and treatment – including acupuncture, herbs and
patent remedies – of 64 gynecological conditions • Prevention and prognosis for
each disease • Approximately 100 case histories from the author’s own practice
• A detailed discussion of the use of the eight extraordinary vessels in
obstetrics-and-gynecology-in-chinese-medicine-maciocia
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gynecology
The Practice of Chinese Medicine Giovanni Maciocia 1996-09
Female Infertility and Reproductive Gynaecology Yuning Wu 2020-02-05 "This
clinical manual is the most comprehensive and detailed book on the treatment of
female infertility and reproductive gynaecology available in the English
language. Its team of authors is led by Dr. Yuning Wu, a master of both
traditional Chinese medicine and modern biomedicine. The Chinese medicine
content is rooted in precise disease and pattern differentiation and the herbal
prescriptions and modifications are based on a profound understanding of the
materia medica and decades of clinical experience. Acupuncture prescriptions
are also provided according to pattern. At the same time, a cutting-edge
account of current biomedical diagnosis and treatment enables practitioners to
assess the prognosis and best treatment for their patients and communicate
effectively with all other infertility specialists. The theory is illustrated
by numerous case studies."--Back cover
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